My grandpa, Ray Feia, passed away just a few months before I was born. While I never had the opportunity to meet him, I am certain of his pride in being a Blackhorse trooper. Almost every picture of him that we have has him wearing a Blackhorse hat, shirt, or both. I’m sure he would be proud of the number of students that have received these scholarships through the years and would be especially honored that I was selected to receive one in 2022. 
Thank you for making these scholarships available to so many students and thank you for your service to our great country. 

Noelle St. Pierre, granddaughter of Ray Feia HHT 2/11, 68-69, KIA dedication to Thomas Edwards 06-20-1968

